
 
 

 

 

December 14, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

As you may be aware, the FDA  / CDC announced yesterday, 12/13/18, that a positive sediment sample 

linked to the most recent strain of E.Coli O157:H7 romaine lettuce advisory was identified. The same 

strain was identified in a local irrigation reservoir used by a single owned and operated farm known as 

Adams Bros. Farms in Santa Barbara County.  We are writing to assure you that Earthbound Farm does 

not have a business relationship with nor has Earthbound Farm sourced from Adams Bros. Farms. 

As always, the healthfulness, safety, and quality of Earthbound Farm products is our top priority for our 

customers and consumers. 

 

If we can help answer any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your respective 

Earthbound Farm Customer Business Manager. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support in our business! 

 

 

Alan Ediger 

Chief Commercial Officer 

 


